
Rylee Lovette
2024 Bill Penn Intern
Tempest Golf Club

I have been working
in the pro shop and
assisting with a
couple of
tournaments,
moving carts, and
cleaning up. I’ve
learned that there is
more to working the
pro shop than just
scheduling a tee
time; it’s way more
detailed!



The internship is
going great so far!
This week, I started
my internship, and I
have been working
to make the golf
course and range
look nice after the
recent hurricane by
setting up golf balls
and stands.

Felipe Hinojosa
2024 Bill Penn Intern
River Oaks Country Club



Victoria Farkas 
2024 Bill Penn Intern
First Tee — Fort Worth

It has been
interesting to see
the behind-the-
scenes and work
with my coaches
and longtime
friends. I’m so
happy to be a coach
who can help
improve junior
golfer's game and
have fun while
learning life skills for
the future!  



Jack LaPierre
2024 Bill Penn Intern
The Bandit Golf Club

 I enjoy working with
my co-workers, who
are always helping if
needed. I was
hesitant at first, but
the working
environment here is
very healthy and
positive!



Sabrina Nader
2024 Bill Penn Intern
Sweetwater Country Club

Spending my time
teaching kids golf
this summer and
seeing them grow
within the week is
such a wonderful
experience! I am so
thankful for this
opportunity, and I
can’t wait to make
more memories!



I have been able to
work multiple
different roles
within the
internship. Each
opportunity has
given me more
insight into the golf
industry. I have
worked some shifts
as a valet manager,
bringing customers
golf carts and
assigning tee times.

Hubert Kim
2024 Bill Penn Intern
Indian Creek Golf Club



I have really enjoyed
working with the
golf pros at my golf
club and seeing the
country club's
different parts and
how it operates. My
favorite part has
been seeing the
Titleist team and the
pros talk about all
the golf technology
and how everything
works.

Grant Edelbrock
2024 Bill Penn Intern
River Oaks Country Club



I am getting
exposure to the
business side,
such as marketing,
recruiting future
members, day-to-
day operations,
and networking
with professionals
on every level. I
am truly grateful
to be a part of this
internship
program.

Gillian Pulido  
2024 Bill Penn Intern
Northern Hills Golf Course



I am enjoying my
time at Mira Vista
very much! I have
learned many things
about the business
side of golf, both
inside and outside,
and I look forward
to continuing to
learn more.

Walker Merritt
2024 Bill Penn Intern
Mira Vista Country Club



 This new side of the
industry has shown
me the inner
workings of what
makes a golf course
run. Before, I was
the one playing, and
everything was
ready for me. But
now I see how the
carts are prepared
and other things
needed before a
round of golf. 

Nihaar Kanokolanu
2024 Bill Penn Intern
Canyon Creek Country Club



It feels more like a
family than a job
because of how we
interact with each
other. I am very
excited to start
working inside the
pro shop and learn
more about the
business side of
how a golf course
works! 

Connor Anderson
2024 Bill Penn Intern
Indian Creek Golf Club



I learned how to
help clean carts

and pick the
range, and I’m
excited to put

what I learned into
action tomorrow
during my first

workday. I want to
express my thanks
to the Texas Golf
Association for
providing this
opportunity to

gain insight into
what golf course
operations are

like.

Jackson Null
2024 Bill Penn Intern
Sammons Golf Course



So far, the
experience at Fair

Oaks has been
wonderful!

Everyone is so
nice, and I love

that I can play the
course. It is a
beautiful golf

course!

Natalie Wagner
2024 Bill Penn Intern

Fair Oaks Ranch Golf & Country Club



 I have really been
enjoying the

internship. It has
very flexible hours,
and I enjoy being

active and outside.

Jaja Sanders
2024 Bill Penn Intern

First Tee of Dallas


